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VIA FAX

Mr. Chris Kirts

Florida Department of

Environmental Protection
7825 Baymeadows Way, Suite B- 200
Jacksonville, FL 32256-7590

Subject: Hydrocarbon Emission Measurements
Florida Rock Industries, Inc.
Newberry, Florida
Permit No. AC01-267311

Dear Mr. Kirts:
Koogler & Associates is scheduled to conduct hydrocarbon emission measuremepts on the
kiln/raw mill stack at the Thompson S. Baker Cement Plant on October 10, 2000. The test
crew will arrive on site at 7:00 a.m.

Florida Rock Industries has located a source of low hydrocarbon mill scale. This testing is
being conducted to demonstrate that the facility can operate in compliance with the VOC
emission limits when using the low hydrocarbon mill scale as one of the raw materials.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 352-377-5822.

Very truly yours,

JBK:wa

¢: Mr. Lalit Lalwani, FDEP, Gainesville
Mr. George Townsend, FRI '
Mr. Cary Cohrs, FRI
Mr. Fred Cohrs, FRI
Mr. Segundo Fernandez




